
Parent-Teacher Meet 

The department organized a Parent-teacher Meet on 18th June, 2022 to communicate with 

parents and get to know each student better, they can make well-informed regarding what and 

how to teach the student. Teachers can receive information regarding the learning pattern, 

academic difficulties and room for improvement from the parents. This certainly boosts the 

academic interest of students. It leads to better grades and a deeper knowledge of the subjects 

they study.   

   

   

 

 


